
From: Sarah Gulde <sgulde@sadiegolf.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/31/2014 4:51:48 PM 
Subject: Revised Invoice

Attachments: First Gentlemen's Revised Invoice.pdf

Hi Katherine,

My name is Sarah Gulde and I'm the new Finance Manager at Sadie Golf. It just came to my attention 
that you were supposed to have been sent a revised invoice for the First Gentlemen's tournament 
earlier this year. My apologies that it's taken so long - I've attached the revised invoice with shipping 
removed, and I'm available if you have any questions or concerns.

Thanks,
Sarah Gulde
Finance Manager

www.sadiegolf.com

1355 NW 13th Ave 
Portland, OR 97209
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